
Let’s Restore the Caterpillar!

In 1986, Freeman Elementary lost one of it’s Mighty Mustangs, as 10 year old Oren Davis 
passed away after a courageous battle with Leukemia. Shortly after, Oren’s parents and sister 
donated a caterpillar play structure in memory of their son and brother. This soon became a 
favorite among neighborhood children and Freeman students. The beloved purple and green 
caterpillar, with it’s wide eyes and grin, seemed to share in the joy and wonderment of all the 
children who climbed atop it. Recently it was discovered that the base of the structure and 
head of the caterpillar had significant damage from rust and corrosion. For safety concerns,  
it was removed. The Freeman PTA and District 129 are working together to have a new 
caterpillar play structure installed. It is our hope in doing so that we will both honor Oren’s 
memory and bring joy to all the children in the Freeman community for decades to come.

You can help by ordering PIZZA! 
Pick up a $10 Luigi’s Pizza Kit* and design your own caterpillar 

pizza at home (can refrigerate to make later, 3–4 days).

Go to: https://freeman.memberhub.com/store/
Share your creations @FreemanElementarySchoolPTA and @LuigisFunCenter

Kit includes: 
•	5 miniature pizza crusts 
•	1 small ball of extra dough  
•	4 oz cup of cheese
•	2.5 oz cup of sauce
• 2 oz cup of 3 toppings

It’s so easy!
1.	Order now
2.	Pick up June 22 
	 Tuesday, 4–6 p.m., 
	 in Luigi’s parking lot

*50% of proceeds 
	 goes directly 
	 to benefit the Freeman 
	 PTA and the school’s 
	 new caterpillar


